
The exemptions listed in the 2011 and 2021 Instrument are very different to a Victorian Council's 
Statutory requirements.  These statutory requirements are Victorian Planning Provisions listed in all 
Planning Schemes under Clause 66.01-1.  This requires documentation proving that all lots are ready 
for connection to telecommunications services, or demonstrate that the land is in an area where 
NBN will not be provided by optical fibre.  The exemptions listed are based on land zoning, boundary 
realignments or subdivisions of existing buildings where telecommunications are already connected.  
The requirements and exemptions that Council's assess these by is very different to those 
mentioned in these Instruments.  There needs to be further clarity provided in this area, especially if 
there is discussion of the pit and pipe being vested with Council's (which should not be happening). 

 

 


